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the stream. Although this was collected during a political meeting, I nevertheless still lean
towards the idea that what is represented here is a reference to a chant or even a prayer. The
whole is a prayer or hope that the outcome of the meeting and what if it establishes should
be fruitful and effective.'

Reissue of ' Languages of West Africa '
Languages of West Africa, by Diedrich Westermann and M. A. Bryan, originally published
in 195 2 as Part II of the Institute's Handbook of African Languages, has been republished
by Dawsons of Pall Mall (price £3 net). The new impression also contains a lengthy
supplementary bibliography, compiled by Professor D. W. Arnott, which lists the very
considerable number of significant books, monographs, and articles concerned with West
African languages which have appeared since 1952, as well as some earlier works which
were not included in the original bibliography. Two new sections, covering works on
Kanuri, and Creoles and Pidgins, have been added.

The thanks of the Institute are due to the West African Languages Survey for a grant
towards the costs of publication, and to Professor J. H. Greenberg on whose initiative this
grant was made. A contribution from the Ida Ward Memorial Fund is also gratefully
acknowledged.

NOTES FOR CONTRIBUTORS TO AFRICA

CONTRIBUTIONS should be addressed to the Editor. Articles should not exceed 8,000 words,
including footnotes and references. Longer papers can be accepted in exceptional circum-
stances if a subsidy can be provided to meet the cost of printing additional pages.

Articles should be typed in double spacing, on one side of the paper only, with ample
margins to allow for editorial marking. Clean copy ready for printing should be provided.
Authors are advised to keep a copy of their texts as the return cannot be guaranteed. Words
in African languages should be underlined and special characters kept to a minimum.
Footnotes may be placed at the bottom of the page on which they occur or all together at
the end. Bibliographical references should be cited only briefly (i.e. author and date) in the
text or in footnotes, and an alphabetical list of references given in full at the end of the
article. Where appropriate the text should be divided by suitable headings and sub-headings.
Tables outside the text should be typed on separate pages, numbered consecutively and
given headings. Maps and other line drawings should be submitted in final form (except
for size) on good-quality paper.

Contributors are asked to provide a summary of their articles of 250—300 words for
translation into French or English.

Galley proofs are submitted to authors but only essential corrections can be accepted;
additional matter cannot be inserted at proof stage. The Editor reserves the right to make
any corrections or alterations he may deem necessary.

Contributors receive 25 free offprints of their articles; extra copies can be supplied at cost
price on request, if ordered before publication.
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